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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

October 27, 2017

WALNUT STREET CLOSED FOR VALVE REPAIR FRIDAY (OCT. 27)

MUSCATINE Iowa – Muscatine Power & Water (MPW) closed Walnut Street from East 7th to 

East 8th Friday (Oct. 27) morning to replace a valve. MPW hopes to have the valve repaired 

today and the street reopened Friday afternoon.
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